
 

August 27th, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon Holy Spirit Families, 

 

I hope that you have enjoyed and are continuing to enjoy the beautiful summer weather and time 

with your families.  

 

As we begin to plan for the weeks and months ahead we are faced at times with more questions 

than answers. I take great comfort in knowing that as a community we are working and will 

continue to work together to ensure a safe and successful return to our school. 

 

We are currently in the process of reviewing the entry, exit, and recess plans, as well as safety 

protocols. When this information has been confirmed I will communicate it to our community. 

If you have received a phone call or email from the School Board about an incomplete survey or 

if you require any changes in your survey response, please email me directly 

at anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca before 3 pm on Friday, August 28th, 2020. 

 

If a parent/guardian has an incomplete survey their child/children will be entered as 'In-Person 

Face to Face Learning'. If this is incorrect and you would like to have your child/children learn 

remotely and enter a virtual learning classroom, you must email me or contact the school to 

make that change no later than 3 pm on Friday, August 28th, 2020. This will help us to better 

plan for the beginning of school. Changes will not be made after Friday, August 28th, 2020.  

Please continue to check your emails regularly for updates and visit https://www.ycdsb.ca/ycdsb-

2020-2021-school-re-entry-plan/ for further information on the YCDSB Re-Entry Plan and 

FAQs. 

 

We will continue to do our best to support all of our students at Holy Spirit CES. I hope that you 

continue to embrace the remainder of the summer. Stay safe and be well. 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 
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